
 

 
 

           

 

 

April 6th, 2018 

 

 

Florida Department of Transportation 

Attn: Traffic Safety Administrator 

Safety Office., MS 53 

605 Suwannee St. 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

 

Our city continues to face enormous challenges with safety on our roadways that effects our entire 

population on a daily basis. We constantly strive to increase the safety of our streets for our pedestrians, 

bicyclists, motorcyclists and the general motoring public. 

 

The funding provided by The FDOT’s Alert Today, Alive Tomorrow campaign for pedestrian and 

bicyclist safety grant will allow our Department to enhance these efforts and I fully support the proposed 

project we are submitting. 

 

Thank you for your consideration with our funding request and look forward to working with the Safety 

Office to make our streets safer. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Donald J. Lee Jr. 

Chief of Police 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


